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R35 FH59 

30th May, 2025 

MMVC/PQ24758/25 

Deputy Mairead Farrell TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 

PQ 24758/25 

To ask the Minister for Health to provide an update on the establishment of an ambulance base in 
Connemara and the timeline for this; and if she will make a statement on the matter. -Mairéad 
Farrell 

Dear Deputy Farrell 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested to reply 
directly to you in the context of the above parliamentary question which you submitted to the Minister 
for response.  

The Design Team are finalising the Tender Drawings and Package, and approval will be sought within 
the next 2 weeks to Proceed to Tender with the Project.   Subject to HSE Stage Approval, it is 
anticipated that a Contractor will be appointed for this project in Q3 2025 with works to commence as 
soon as possible and be substantially complete by the end of the year 

I trust this information is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

ppMichael Martin 
General Manager 
National Ambulance Service 
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